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Heidelberg University holds student safety as a core value. One way in which our school commits to 

this value is by providing students with the proper training and knowledge to handle situations that may 

impact you or someone you know during your time in college. We want each student to have the 

knowledge and skills to be an active bystander, who intervenes when anyone is observed being 

harassed or endangered by sexual violence. 

 

Being an active bystander doesn’t stop at the edge of campus. For that reason, all students are required 

to complete the training. This includes students who are enrolled part-time, living off-campus, or those 

in online programs. 

 

These two trainings will cover topics such as Consent & Sexual Violence, Bystander Intervention, 

Healthy Relationships, and Hazing & Bullying. 

 

How to complete this training: 

You will receive an email from our training partner, VECTOR, in the next few days.  Simply follow the 

link in that email to begin the training. If you have not received the email, you can access your training 

account by logging into your Heidelberg Google account and clicking on this 

link: https://heidelbergstudents-oh.safecolleges.com.  

 

The Sexual Violence Prevention training module is self-paced and will take around 61 minutes to 

complete. The Hazing Awareness and Prevention training module will take 27 minutes to 

complete.  These trainings must be completed prior to August 12, 2024. For technical support, 

please contact Tix@heidelberg.edu. 

 

These trainings are mandatory for all students. If you want more information on all the things 

Heidelberg University is doing to put an end to sexual violence on campus, please contact: 

 

Jake McGraw 

Director of Security & Compliance 

Campus Center 209 

419-448-2048 

jmcgraw@heidelberg.edu 

 

Jamie Lodermeier-Fay 

Project Coordinator for the DOJ's 

Office on Violence Against Women Grant 

419-448-2175 

jloderme@heidelberg.edu 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and participation in this important training. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jake McGraw 

Director of Security & Compliance 
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